
 
 

NST Newsletter: Monday 24th March 2025 

 

 
This week’s newsletter features the following items: 
 

• Flying High Teaching School Hub Spring 25 Newsletter (1 attachment) 

• Teaching Sequence for Writing (2 attachments) 
• STEM Learning Monthly Newsletter 
 

 

 

 
Flying High Teaching School Hub Spring 25 Newsletter 

 
Please see our Spring 2 Newsletter attached which includes news and updates from 
Flying High Teaching School Hub. 
 
In this edition: 

• Our new Literacy Excellence Centre is launched  - learn more about how it can 
support teaching of English, reading, writing and oracy across primary and secondary.  

• English Hub are hosting a Showcase event on Wednesday 19th March for eligible 
schools to learn more about funding and specialist support available for phonics and 
early reading 

• NPQs are still open to start in April/May – find out more information about the delivery 
model, case studies and which NPQ is best for your staff  

• A reminder about the Early Career Training Entitlement starting in September 
(replacing the current ECF curriculum) 

• Early Years Hub has been extended – find out what free training opportunities are on 
offer for your Early Years teams.  

 

 

 

 
 

Teaching Sequence for Writing 
 
Teresa Heathcote will be partnering with the soon to be launched Literacy Excellence 
Centre (LEC), and the first programmes she will be running will be:  
 
1. Induction / Repeat sessions for the Teaching Sequence – so new staff in NST schools 

can be trained in September.  



2. A new cohort of TSFW if you have any schools that want to go through it in fully.   
3. Additional sessions on planning for writing (for leaders, teachers and children) 
 

 
All new sessions will come with a dedicated toolkit to provide better scaffolding and 
consistency back in school, along with diagnostic tool and guided reviews to trouble shoot 
and learn together.  
 
Attached are flyers for 1 and 2 above, which contain further information. 
 

 

 
STEM Learning Monthly Newsletter 

 
Here is a link to the latest newsletter from STEM learning, where you will find details of 
their CPD, resources and news:  
https://email.stem.org.uk/q/11mfHLz0hkROFoH0RwWcDBP/wv 
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